
Workshop on Quality Assurance in Management Education

The Faculty of Management Studies, Commerce and HR conducted One day Workshop on

“Quality Assurance in Management Education” at MBA Department on 22nd March

2019.Dr.K.P.V.Ramanakumar, Dean, FMS has introduced the Resource person,

Mr.V.N.Gopalakrishna Rao, Convener of Kashmir Cultural Foundation, Chennai to the faculty

members of Management Studies and Commerce.

Mr.V.N.Gopalakrishna Rao has taken up the workshop proceedings. He has spoken the

importance of Management education and has discussed the significance of Quality practice in

Managing the Organization. The Management education has to mould the students to think and

act on quality conscious.The Head of the Department, Dr.B.Balaji Srinivasan, FMS, has

delivered the vote of thanks.


